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DOLTON WEST SCHOOL DISTRICT 148 TO CONTINUE REMOTE LEARNING THROUGH 
THE 2020-2021 SCHOOL YEAR 

  
Tonight, the Board of Education approved my recommendation that Dolton West School District 148 continue to 
implement remote learning for all students and staff through the end of the 2020-2021 school year. Under this 
approach, students will continue to participate in teacher-led online lessons five days a week using a computer and 
home internet access provided by the District at no cost to families.   
 
I am confident that the Board’s decision is in the best interest of our school community, and also hopeful and optimistic 
that our students and staff will be back in District 148 schools and classrooms for full, in-person learning for the 2021-
2022 school year.  
 
In the meantime, District 148 administrators, teachers and support staff will do everything we can to continue to deliver 
a quality education with appropriate and necessary social-emotional supports in this next phase of remote learning. If 
you have questions or comments, please send them to feedback@district148.net.   
  
As always, thank you for your support of Dolton West School District 148, our students and staff.   
  
Educationally yours,  

  
Dr. Kevin J. Nohelty  
Superintendent of Schools 
 
 
 
 
 


